- Executive Board Meeting, 8 November 1989
- Attending: Stratton, Swan, Kiger, Martsching, Matuszak, Rudisill, Reynolds, Grube, Yoke
- Several queries were discussed.
- Ed Stratton reported that the District Attorney wants a list of damages incurred in the vandalism at the Christian Church last summer. No action taken.
- Ed Stratton read a letter from Mr. Edmondson re passage of the Archival bill at the State Legislature.
- The question concerning joining the Federation of Genealogical Societies (\$20.00/yr.) was discussed. It was moved by Damaris Reynolds that we join. Jean Grube will send in our current membership listing and up-dates later.
- John Matuszak mentioned the 1991 meeting of the National Genealogy Society to be held in Portland had a cut-off date for subject suggestions and contributions of 15 Dec 1989.
- There was discussion that a special publicity committee be set up for any future public events. No action taken.
- It was suggested that the January Newsletter mailings be made before the February dues deadline, using the December listing. The membership coupon should be included on December and January Newsletters.
- The Secretary will write to Heritage Quest concerning the possibility of a Road Show in March, after the Saturday meeting at which time the sense of the membership will be obtained.
- There was discussion on the updating our brochures. Action was deferred at the discretion of the president.
- It was suggested that the Corvallis Library be contacted about meeting rooms, shelf space, etc., in light of the favorable election. Perhaps the Librarian might be invited to be our February speaker.